Webinar Recording Available
on SEC Cybersecurity Guidance

Hunton & Williams LLP has posted an on-demand

webinar discussing the Securities and Exchange
Commission’s recently released cybersecurit
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For the first time since its last major staff pronouncement on
cybersecurity in 2011, the SEC has released new interpretive
guidance for public companies that will change the way issuers
approach cybersecurity risk, the firm says on its website.

Presenters are partners Lisa Sotto, Aaron Simpson and Scott
Kimpel, and senior associate Brittany Bacon. They discuss the
new guidance, along with changes in regulatory obligations
under EU law with respect to the upcoming GDPR and historical
SEC enforcement actions related to cybersecurity.

Watch the on-demand webinar.
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